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April 29, 1986

Richard A. Wilford, Director

Manatee County Public Utilities Dept.
Caller Service 25010

Bradenton, FL 33506

Dear Mr. Wilford:

We have reviewed your application for an operating permit for the
Lena Road Stage I Landfill, and found it to be incomplete. 1In order
to complete your application, please submit "Record Drawings" for
the slurry wall and leachate collection and pumping station system.
Processing of your application will resume at that time.

Sincerely,

Aide 1)

Nicholas A. Bruno, ESII
Solid Waste Section

NAB/1gb

cc: Eric Bush
Ed Snipes
Briley, Wild & Associates
Manatee County Pollution Control
John Reese, Tallahassee
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